
 

 

St Christopher’s in the Community part 4 

We are so proud of Emily (Year 1) who gave up 

her time to do two hours of litter picking during 

half-term which will count towards our 130 hours 

of community service we are aiming for. Emily 

really enjoyed helping the environment! Mr Carter 

is keen to hear about more ventures as we 

continue to work towards our 130 hours goal this 

year, so do let him know if you or your family have 

taken part in any charity or community work. 

Additionally, as part of our charity work at St 

Christopher's, coupled with our initiative of St 

Christopher’s in the Community, we are keen to 

support our local charity Bromley Brighter 

Beginnings. 

Founded in 2012, Bromley Brighter Beginnings is a volunteer-led charity in Bromley with  

a mission to relieve pressure on families in a practical way, by providing them with essential items. Many 

families have extreme financial pressures and others have been referred to the charity by health service 

professionals in the area, as they flee domestic 

violence.  

Helping over 800 children each year, this charity 

compiles family Christmas Hampers and has 

asked if we could donate shampoo, conditioner 

and shower gel for the hampers.  

Donations can be accepted at drop off from 

Monday 6 November until Tuesday 14 November. 

Donations will be stored in school and delivered to 

BBB on Wednesday 15 November.  

Please do help us support this very worthy cause 

where possible. Thank you in advance for 

supporting this extremely worthwhile cause.  


